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Subject:
Announcement of an ETSI Workshop on RFID Networks Standardization, 25th February 2008
Dear Madam,

Dear Sir,

After the successful RFID Workshop organized on 3rd and 4th December 2007, ETSI is pleased to invite you to the 25th February 2008 RFID Networks Standardization workshop:

RFID and network aspects of RFID
"What ETSI RFID Networks Standardization are proposed?"
at ETSI Headquarters in Sophia Antipolis, France.

Please note that it is a one day workshop on 25 February 09:00 to 18:00 (instead of 2 days as initially planned) in the 3-4 December 2007 workshop
This ETSI workshop will determine how and when new standardization projects related to the "RFID Networks " could be developed at ETSI.

Participation in this one day workshop is free of charge, and open to everyone.  Please register in advance at: http://webapp.etsi.org/meetingcalendar/MeetingDetails.asp?mid=26843 
The meeting contact is Mr Patrick Guillemin (patrick.guillemin@etsi.org)
Best Regards 
http://www.etsi.org
Patrick GUILLEMIN - ETSI 
Strategy & New Initiatives 
Cluster of European RFID Projects (CERP) coordinator http://www.rfid-in-action.eu/cerp 
Mobile +33 (0)6 87 74 52 09
Tel +33 (0)4 92 94 43 31
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